After Action Report- Longmont Veterans Day Parade
The Helicopter War Museum was positioned at the Longmont American Legion Post No. 32 site on Thursday. Setup was accomplished by Doug Neil, Rick Beaver and Bill Bates. Noted was the hose connection up to the swamp cooler was damaged. Rick and Bill will refurbish at a later date.
Friday was crisp and inviting weather wise. The ride to the parade was provided by Jeff Roy and Phil Lanphier as the American Legion vehicles were full. The Museum was tended by Carl Cavalluzzi while Bill Bates, Phil Lanphier, Greg Mann, John Mitchell, Doug Neil and Walt Wise were off to march in the parade, pass out candy and flyers for the Museum. Our group was warmly greeted along the parade route with smiles, waves and cheers. The recognition was much appreciated by the RMCVHPA group.
Upon return to the Museum, we took turns enjoying the free lunch and beverages provided by the Legion. The marching High School Bands were likewise treated to lunch by the Legion. About fifteen students took time to visit the Museum. Great to have interest by the High School age group. It was great to have local members Jeff Roy and John Mitchell participate in this year’s event.  Over all we had sixty visitors, cash donations of $39, two annual dues renewals and $120 of apparel sold.  One visitor wanted a model but our lack of a credit card acceptance prevented the sale.
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